
Construction Update: May 19-June 13 

 

Temporary Full Closure ​
of 6th Street Begins ​
Next Week 
On Monday, May 19, plan ahead 
for a temporary, ​
full closure of 6th Street from 
Maple Street through the 
intersection of Pine Street. ​
This road closure aims to 
expedite project completion ​
and to support the long term 
durability of street 
improvements.  

See the detailed map to the left 
that indicates detour routes and 
temporary customer parking 
locations. Below is a general 
outline of what to expect: 

 
Anticipated Schedule: ​
Dates are subject to change. 

May 19 - May 29: ​
Full closure of 6th Street from 

Maple Street to Pine Street 
For demolition of Pine & ​
6th Street intersection, 

installation of conduit and 
concrete, and demolition in 
front of the Himalayan Cafe 

 

May 27 - June 13: ​
Expanded full closure of ​

6th Street from Roundabout ​
to Pine Street 

For demolition East of Pine 
Street on 6th Street, 

installation of conduit and 
concrete, paving and striping 

 

June 13: ​
6th Street back open to ​

traffic & on-street parking 



​
 

What to expect for the next few weeks: 

●​Neighborhood residents and business owners/managers are invited to join the project team on Thursday, 
May 15 @ 10 a.m. at the Hotel Colorado to review the proposed detour plan and ask any questions.  

●​The east end of 6th Street from Maple St. through the intersection of Pine St. will be closed to through 
traffic beginning on May 19th. After May 27th, the street will be closed to through traffic beginning at the 
roundabout. Pedestrians will still be able to access the east end of the Pine Street crossing in front of the 
Hotel Colorado throughout the closure.  

●​Business access will remain open with slight detours! No businesses will lose delivery access, but 
businesses should alert delivery personnel about the closure. Delivery trucks will be able to pull into the 
closure just east of Maple Street. 

●​Alley access to the southside businesses will remain open during the closure for employees and residents 
of these buildings. 

______________________________________________________ 
Your input is valued throughout the project.​
Contact info: ​
Downtown Development Authority:  Jillian Sutherland director@glenwoodspringsdda.com​
Gould Construction PIO Tracy Trulove: info@trulovecommunications.com​
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​
We've created some graphics to promote the 6th Street Shopping Promenade, you're welcome to use these 
materials across your communication channels. Feel free to download and share these images on your social 
media, website, email newsletters, or in-store displays.
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